
DIVISION MEMORANDUM 

No . .:lr s. 2017 

TO: 

FROM: 

Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Education 

Region 4-A CALABARZON 
Province of Quezon 

DIVISION OF TAYABAS CITY 
Tayabas City 

L HEADS 

OIC - Scho Is Division Superintendent 

SUBJECT: ALL SECONDARY GUIDANCE COUNSELORS' MEETING 

DATE: September 11, 2017 

There will be a meeting of all secondary public and private guidance counselors on 

Thursday, September 14, 2017 at 3 o'clock in the afternoon at the Luis Palad National 

High School Library. It aims to discuss the preparation for the Career Festival of Grade 10 

students. Attached is the list of Secondary Guidance Counselors. 

For more information, all concerned may contact Joseph Jay U. Aureada, Education 
Program Supervisor at CP no. 0999-809-5977. 

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum to all concerned is earnestly desired. 
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